AS
D ST L..J‘A Asean Seas Line Co., Ltd
e
SRR ATE I 5 FRIE F PR 8]

Dear Valued Partners and/or Customers,

We have been informed that certain individuals and/or organizations allegedly
representing ASL International Logistics Co.,Ltd. have been falsely requesting
ASL’s local agents for a remittance request to pay to some alleged clients.

We wish to clarify that ASL has not entered into any such third party payment
agreements/collaborations with such alleged clients.

Moreover, any payment instructions or changes to ASL accounts or updates to
remittance beneficiaries require: 1) A signed, official company notice bearing
the original signature of ASL Managing Director, and 2) A direct telephone
confirmation with ASL Managing Director.

We advise you to exercise due diligence and caution to cross-check email
address and recheck with ASL when engaging with any payment request or
services offered under the name of ASL. If you have any doubts, please do not
hesitate to contact our company (legal@line-asl.com).

Thank you for your continued support and trust in ASL.

We appreciate your attention and cooperation.
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